From: Trish Smith

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 2027
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 9:20:22 AM

I want to offer my firm opposition to House Bill 2027. As a 47 year resident of Bend and an involved citizen who
has contributed to the things which provide a unique quality of life here in Central Oregon, this bill is
counterproductive to everything we have worked to achieve. Please don't let this badly designed bill go forward.

Patricia L. Smith
Tsmith@bendbroadband.com
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